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ICI Global Letter to Indian Government
on Indian 2023 Budget Tax Issues
ICI Global thanks the Indian Government for the opportunity to submit recommendations for
the Indian Government’s consideration as it considers the 2023 Indian Union Budget. We
appreciate and welcome the Indian Government’s receptiveness to providing tax certainty
to Foreign Portfolio Investors (FPIs), thereby improving investor confidence, enhancing
funds’ investment experience, and promoting cross-border portfolio (i.e., non-controlling)
investments in India. As it prepares the 2023 Indian Union Budget, we urge the Government
to continue to take measures that foster tax certainty and administrability, and request the
Government to resolve the following tax issues, listed in order of priority, affecting the
regulated fund industry.

Read more in the comment letter.
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